
 Inspirational Quote: 

A T T E N D A N C E S  
Congratulations  Y1 

Class Attendance % 

R 91.3% 

1 98.5% 

2 97.1% 

3 95.3% 

4 95% 

5 95.5% 

6 94.2% 

Barlow 96 

Rigby 101 

Southworth 113 

Wall 102 

'Doing our best for God' 
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HOUSE POINTS 
Congratulations Southworth 

 

Please don’t 

forget to check 

our website for  

up-to-date  

information 

from School 

and the  

Local Authority 

St Bernadette’s 

website 

Please click 

here for the 

Wednesday 

Word and here 

for the Faith 

Our prayers are with all of those affected by the recent tragedies. God bless them and 
keep them safe.  

MASS TIMES AT ST BERNADETTE’S CHURCH  
Saturday Evening ................ 5.00pm  Sunday Morning..............   10.00am with Children’s Liturgy 

World Book Day 

What a fantastic day and even the sun came out for us. It was wonderful to have the 

parade and have the parents watching their children once again. The costumes were 

fabulous and such a lot of hard work had gone into them. The children were hot-seated 

as their characters in KS2 to win a book voucher and in Reception and KS1 the best 

character costume was awarded a brand new book. 

Thank you to all the staff, parents and children for partaking in this wonderful  

important event that encourages all to get reading! 

  

Reception Winner Best Dressed—Jack H  

Year 1 Winner  Best Dressed – Olivia M  

Year 2 Winner Best Dressed - Jack P  

Year 3 Winner—Ethan D  

Year 4 Winner—Ashwina  

Year 5  - Ella  

Year 6—Laila  

 

Book at Bedtime 

Thank you to everyone involved in Book at Bedtime. The children all 

looked cosy in their pyjamas and enjoyed their bedtime snack of milkshake 

and cookies. There were plenty of giggles in Reception and some serious 

listening in Years 1 and 2. Thank you to parents for supporting the event – 

it was lovely to see you back in school. Finally, thank you to the Year 6  

children who helped out (a small treat is in store) and the staff who gave 

their time to read the stories and look after the parents. 
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BIRTHDAYS 

Congratulations to Maximus Y1, Seren Y1, Zuzanna Y6, Sienna Y1, Arlo YR & Chloe Y2.who are 
celebrating their birthdays this week.   

We hope they enjoy their day. 

As part of the Queen's Platinum Jubilee Celebrations, Rosie Stone, an active Deputy  
Lieutenant, will be paying us a visit on Monday to talk to the children about the  

historical significance behind the celebrations and to plant an Oak Tree on our grounds;  
Father Peter has kindly offered to bless the tree.   

 
Representatives from each class and Governors will be present outside. Following the 
planting  ceremony, all the children will be able to see where we have chosen for our 

Oak Tree to grow tall and for future generations to enjoy. 

In the summer term, we are planning to hold Platinum Jubilee celebrations with the  
children and hopefully we will be able to invite parents into school to share in those  

celebrations. 

 
Congratulations 

  
Congratulations to Jacob in Year 2 who has been scouted to play for Blackpool FC pre  

academy.  Talent galore in St Bernadette's  - well done, Jacob !  
 

Jake Y5 has achieved his Bronze Music Medal Award, well done!  
 
 

Winners  

Seasiders Competition 

Congratulations to Lyla  from Year 6 and  

Harini from Year 1 who were winners in the 

Seasiders Competition.  It was lovely to take 

them to the exhibition to see their winning 

entry and all the other entries from the 

different schools across Lancashire.  

 

Well done, girls! 
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Good Behaviour 

Year R Daisy  Year 1 Shay  Year 2  Mason  

Year 3 Nancy B  Year 4 Beau  Year 5 Roman  Year 6 Gabriella  

        

 This week the following children have received: 

‘Good Value Certificates’ following in God’s footsteps  

Making the right choices 

Year R Edward, Hughie & Maya C Year 1 Nixon, Marlia & Rubén Year 2 Jacob, Leela & Rosie  

Year 3 Beatrix, Zachary, Lilly & Lacie  Year 4 Alfie, Cailin, Darci & Jude  Year 5 Roman, Sophia, Scarlett & Liam  

Year 6 Harrison, Mitchell, Laila & Suzie  

Dates for your Diary: 
Please click here to access the school calendar for PE and Forest School for each year group, School Term dates and Events. 

 

Tuesday, 8th March: Year 4 Mass  

Tuesday, 15th March: Year 5 Mass  

Tuesday, 22nd March: Year 6 Mass  

Tuesday, 29th March: Year 1 Mass  

 
Writing 

Year R Edward 

Year 1  Alexander Year 4 Isabella  

Year 2  Sophie A  Year 5 Cameron 

Year 3  Ethan HS Year 6 Isaac  

    

Merit Badge Winners Maths 

Year R Alice 

Year 1 Sorcha Year 4 Ashwina 

Year 2  Toby Year 5 Isabella 

Year 3 Jacob Year 6  Nicole 

    

Tuesday, 5th April: Year 2 Mass  

Thursday, 14th April: School closes at 2pm  

Monday 25th April: School return for Summer Term 

Monday, 2nd May: School closed for May Day Holiday  

Tuesday, 3rd May: School returns  

Headteacher’s Award—Year Group of the Week  

This week, it has been presented to Reception.  It is always quite daunting for Reception starting ‘Big’ school.  Since 

September, they have grown in confidence and have settled into the routines within the class.  I have been particularly 

pleased with the way they have shared their learning at lunch times with me and have been brave enough to come out 

to the front of the hall to receive their awards during Praise Assembly.  This week, they displayed excellent behaviour, 

resilience and enthusiasm during their visit to Moor Park library.  The walk there was an accomplishment in itself – 30 

little Hi Vis jackets making what seemed a very long journey. Mrs Dowling was so impressed with their engagement 

during the fabulous activities provided for the children by the staff.  We are so lucky to have a library on our doorstep – 

we are hoping to make this a monthly visit and all the classes will be able to pay a visit before the end of term. 

Superstars Reception! 

https://www.st-bernadette.blackpool.sch.uk/
https://www.st-bernadette.blackpool.sch.uk/calendar

